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Get the most out of your OLA membership

Problem viewing this email? Click here. 

, your membership number is .

 
 

Are You Ready for Ontario Public Library Week?!
 
Ontario Public Library Week starts on Monday, Oct. 15! 
 
There are many ways you can celebrate Ontario Public Library Week! Access printable
resources online, or encourage community members to celebrate their public library
through the #GetTheCard Contest! The contest provides a chance for community
members to win exciting prizes by using their library card to create eye-catching
photos and then telling us how they use their library card!
 
FIND OUT MORE >>

 

Announcing the winners of the OPLA Spring Awards!

OLA is congratulating our two winners for two prestigious OPLA Awards. These awards
will be presented at the Child and Youth Services Expo on Nov. 3.

Advocacy in Action: Excellence in Children’s or Teen Services Award
Awarded to: Laura LaFleshe, Barrie Public Library

Children’s or Youth Services Librarian of the Year Award
Awarded to: Julie Brandl, London Public Library

 

 
My School Library Rocks Campaign 

Ontario School Library Association knows that your library is an important place in your

http://www.oplw.ca/
http://www.accessola.org/WEB/OLA/OPLA/OPLW_Contest.aspx
http://www.accessola.org/web/OLA/OPLA/Ontario_Public_Library_Week/OLA/OPLA/Ontario_Public_Library_Week.aspx
https://sites.google.com/view/myschoollibraryrocks

